
ACROSS
1 Go all out outside

6 Bad way for a person
or a watch to fall

15 "What's ___?" "___
business!"

16 Subject of some
early chemistry tests

17 Typical landmass in
the Marshall Islands

18 Requested from a
server

19 "Yes, definitely, let's!"

21 ___ adovada (staple
of New Mexico
cuisine)

22 Chicago's
Warehouse
nightclub, for house
music

25 Gift of ___
(Blackalicious
rapper)

28 ___ Def (Black Star
rapper)

29 Doodle Jump
platform

30 Unsubscribe, with
"out"

33 Crossword post

35 TV channel that
often has a great
deal to see?

36 Way downtown, so to
speak

37 Take a hit ... and a
synonym for
38-Across

38 Role for Michael B.
Jordan in 2025's
"Sinners"

40 Heap ... and a
synonym for
38-Across

41 The Field Museum's
Sue, for (90 percent
of) one

42 ___ wrap (Conrad's
Grill innovation with
fried potato bits
inside)

43 Exposed array on a
bookshelf

45 Game-ending
response in the word
game Contact

46 "___ aussi" ("Me too")

47 Willem Dafriend /
Willem Da___
(dichotomy in some
memes)

48 Some Partiful
responses

49 Jump first made in a
1962 competition

53 Radio sign that's
almost an anagram
of "radio"

55 Forgoes
funemployment

59 Like three-point
jumpers

62 "Mercy!"

63 Part of a TV fan's
physical media
collection

64 Cleans up, as a wild
head of hair

65 Books, for a vacation

66 Unit of work

DOWN
1 Chew, beaver-style

2 Ukulele or banjo,
technically

3 Rando online

4 Stock sound effect in
"SpongeBob
SquarePants"
emulating a limb
injury

5 Daryl Johns song
named for a Sicilian
city

6 Title that would
cease to exist if
Kamala Harris or
Pete Buttigieg
became president,
for short

7 Two-syllable name
pronounced in three
syllables in Key and
Peele's "Substitute
Teacher" sketch

8 Compound infused in
some calming
beverages

9 Suffix for mother or
father, in a synonym
for "baby talk"

10 Laughable showings

11 "Sorry to burst your
bubble, but ..."

12 Motel chain that
could realistically
take over abandoned
Pizza Hut buildings

13 Draw eyeballs

14 number or string, in
___Script

20 Pro-mingling
purchase for a
college dorm room

23 Computer storage
medium

24 Loses
consciousness

25 Via ___ (stock photo
attribution
sometimes mistaken
for a name)

26 Love, in French or
English

27 Squiggle-shaped
installations

31 Diet including meat
and potatoes, but not
bread and butter

32 Locks of Love
donation

34 Document
typesetting language
invented by Donald
Knuth

35 Word before tip or
box

36 Software
convenience at the
center of Reddit's
2023 user-led
blackout protest, for
short

39 Work hard

44 Does some
birdwatching, say?

46 Mario Kart mode that
flips the race
horizontally

47 Short-lived Twitter
feature for
short-lived posts

50 Eleanor of "Revolver"

51 Did a costly crime on,
these days

52 Eponymous
restaurant reviewers
Tim and Nina

53 "Ye ___ Vitamin
Shoppe" (joke I think
of every time I pass
by The Vitamin
Shoppe)

54 Russ & Daughters
smoked salmon
variety

56 Electric Lady Studios
progenitor Hendrix

57 Things can get
heated here

58 ___ New Music
(Pitchfork
distinction)

60 Tool for breaking a
Jack o' Lantern, in
Minecraft

61 Org. that probably
read this crossword
when I uploaded it
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